
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Overbury Street 

Liverpool L7 3HJ 
Tel  0151 709 1698 
Fax  0151 708 9619 

annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk 

Friday 10th March 2023  
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
Another fun packed week at St Anne’s! We are continuing to make good progress in our 
weekly swimming lessons and all getting better at remembering our kits, caps and towels!   
 
We have had visits to the local pet shop, Sefton Park’s Palm house and Y3/4 Football 
competition over the past week.  
 
Our Easter card and School Logo/Badge competitions have now closed and we will be 
reviewing the entries and announcing winners over the coming week or so. Thank you 
for all your efforts! 
 
PE days: Please remember that children must come into school on PE days in their full 
PE kit. If they have jogging bottoms on, they must have their PE shorts on underneath.  
 
POW Assembly: Alder Class led our assembly today and we are so proud of all their 
hard work and efforts. What a wonderful way to end the week.   
 
Easter Raffle- Our School Council are continuing to sell tickets for our big raffle (for our 
Lent Charities) over the coming weeks, they are 20p per ticket and children can bring 
20p’s into school.  
 
Parent/Carer Meetings- 
 

Maple class meetings will take place on Wednesday 15th March - Individual times 
have already been sent home to you. 
 
All other classes will be on Wednesday 22nd March - Individual times will be sent 
home to you on Monday 13th March by the class teachers.  
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STRIKE DAY- NEU UNION: See the chart below for information, all other classes are 
in school as normal.  
  

Class  Days closed 

Nursery class – ACORNS  
 

Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 

Reception class – ALDER  Thursday 16th March  

Year 1 class- ELM  Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 

Year 2 class- FIR Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 

  
Date to remember: School closes for children on Thursday 30th March at lunchtime, 
times will be sent out, we will return after the Easter break on Monday 17th April at 
8.40am.  
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
Mrs G Murphy  
 
Head Teacher 
 

 

  


